
Attachment 2 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 18, 2009 
 
 
To:  Kansas State University Faculty Senate 
 
From:  Todd Goodson 
            Chair, University’s General Grievance Board (2008 – 2009) academic year 
            College of Education/ Department of Secondary Education 
 
Re:  Grievance actions during the 2008 -2009 Academic Year 
 
During the 2008-2009 academic year, one Appendix G hearing was heard by the University’s 
General Grievance Board as follows: 
 
One grievance from the College of Technology and Aviation, KSU, Salina, was filed and heard 
in an open hearing (requested) with the University’s General Grievance Board. A final report 
was prepared with recommendations that were provided to President Jon Wefald, the grievant, 
and the respondents.   
 
It was my pleasure to have served in the capacity of Chair of the University’s General Grievance 
Board.  I would like to thank Faculty Senate, the University Administration and my College 
(College of Education) who assisted me during this important University service. 
 
 
 


